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	Date
	Name
	Testimonial Reports

	10/31/2019
	Sister Lana 
	Shares a beautiful testimony! Her husband is a Seventh-Day-Adventist. He was able to attend the camp meeting with her in Rescue, CA. The truth that was reiterated and made a deep impression on her husband. All the time prior to, he was not receptive of the message. But when he came to the camp meeting and listened to all the presentations, he accepted it as the truth. Praise the Lord!

	10/31/2019
	Sister Alison

	Shares that Brother Aaron Sen filled in for Tyler (who really under the weather) today [10/31/19] and gave an excellent presentation on “Thus says the Lord.” Praise God! 

	10/29/2019
	Sister Victoria
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Shares what a blessing it was to have Sister Mereoni join on for Bible study Wednesday night. It was such a wonderful surprise! Everyone please welcome Sister Mereoni, who is new to the group and joins in from Fiji Island. 

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
		

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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